
 

 

         Madrid, 1 June 2018 

 

 

In compliance with Section 228 of Legislative Royal Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, 

enacting the consolidated text of the Securities Market Act, Aena S.M.E., S.A. hereby 

reports the following: 

 

PRICE SENSITIVE INFORMATION 

2018-2021 Strategic Plan 

 

With regard to the Price Sensitive Information published on May 29 on the presentation 

of the Strategic Plan to analysts and investors scheduled for June 7, it is hereby notified 

that the presentation of the Strategic Plan is postponed until a new date, which will be 

communicated in due course. 

 

 

 

The Secretary of the Board of Directors 

Juan Carlos Alfonso Rubio 

 

 

 

 

 

 


